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3 16 September 2021

Uniform Shop:
Under the current Lockdown Restrictions, the College Uniform Shop remains closed. Should the restrictions in relation 
to retail change over the coming weeks enabling the Uniform Shop to open, these details including the opening hours 
will be posted on the College website. 

Collection of Resources and Items from the College:
Considering the extension to the ACT lockdown the College is offering students a brief opportunity to collect essential 
items from their locker in order to continue working from home for an extended period. Families should only take up 
this offer to collect items that are essential for home learning to continue.
Details
•	 Tuesday 5 October 2021
•	 2:30pm – 4:30pm
•	 Students only, parents are not able to collect items from the College
•	 Wearing of a mask is mandatory and entry is via Reception
•	 Students must sanitise their hands on entry and exit to the College              
•	 Must sign in using the CBR App

Whilst the return of some year groups to face-to-face learning is pleasing news, we understand that many families will 
continue to face many challenges over the coming weeks. As always, please contact your student’s Pastoral Leader, 
via email, in the first instance. Their contacts can be found on Daranet at Pastoral Contact details. Likewise, if you are 
experiencing internet or access issues please email the Pastoral Leader so that we can look at how best to support 
your student in their learning once we return for Term 4.

Please continue to keep safe and I hope that you are all able to have a restful break after what has been a challenging 
term for students, families and staff. Our staff have also been advised to have a restful break away from their screens 
to enable them to return refreshed and renewed for the new term. It may be the case that many staff are not available 
to respond to emails until term begins on Tuesday 5 October.

Best wishes 

Rachel Davies
Principal
16 September 2021
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